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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-0169   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: February 5, 2013 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve the proprietary purchase of annual support for Hewlett-

Packard hardware and software - $55,651.80    
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the purchase of proprietary annual 
support for Hewlett-Packard hardware and software from Hewlett-Packard Company in 
the amount of $55,651.80. 
 
Background 
This is a request for approval for maintenance and support of the City’s Hewlett-
Packard hardware and software.  The City utilizes a variety of Hewlett-Packard 
equipment and operating system software.  There are three high-end servers that 
support many of our critical software applications (Community Plus, Payroll, and Utility 
Billing).  We also have a Hewlett-Packard “blade server” hardware and software system 
(for virtual server capabilities), disk storage, and an uninterruptable power supply 
(UPS).  The cost of this year’s annual support renewal, which provides telephone, 
electronic and on-site technical support is $55,651.80.   
 
Resource Impact 
There will be a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $55,651,80. 

 
 

 
Prepared by:  Richard Ewell, Procurement Specialist II 
                       Carrie Keohane, Administrative Assistant I  
 
Department Director:  Mike Maier, Information Technology Services  

FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION:

SUB

FY FUND FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME SUBOBJECT # SUBOBJECT NAME AMOUNT

2013 581 01 CENTRAL SERVICES ITS040101 APPLICATION SERVICES 3401 COMPUTER MAINT $55,651.80

TOTAL 55,651.80$    


